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Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States. 

 

Nº 503/2023 

 

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to 

the OAS General Secretariat (Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control 

Commission) and has the honor to refer to the 76th regular session of the Commission, scheduled to 

be held in 2024. 

 

The Mission has the honor to communicate the candidacy of Brazil for Vice Chair of CICAD for the 

2024-2025 cycle, in the elections scheduled to be held during the 76th regular session. 

 

The Mission of Brazil requests that the contents of this note be brought to the attention of the other 

CICAD member countries. 

 

The Permanent Mission of Brazil takes this opportunity to reiterate to the General Secretariat its 

expressions of high esteem and consideration. 

 

 

Permanent Mission of Brazil to the OAS. 

Washington, DC, December 15, 2023. 


